
Principal Judith Parker
Dr. Howard Fuller Collegiate Academy

Dear Administrator:

Dr. Howard Fuller Collegiate Academy is hosting our 2021 Homecoming dance on Saturday, December
11, 2021, from 7pm - 10pm. A student attending your high school has been invited as a guest.  In order
for your student to attend, he/she must have this form completed and returned by Wednesday,
December 8, 2021 .  We are requesting that students who have shown behavioral problems and/or been
involved in violent or drug related activities not be approved. Please complete and fax this form to Dr.
Howard Fuller Collegiate Academy at 414-873-4344. Thank you so much for your assistance in helping
us to have a safe Homecoming.

HFCA Student Name__________________________________________________

HFCA Parent Name & Number_________________________________________

Guest Student Information (ONLY 1 GUEST ALLOWED PER STUDENT)

Guest Student’s Name:______________________________________________

Guest Student’s School Name/Number______________________________________________

Guest Student’s Principal’s Name__________________________________________________

This student has not shown any behavioral problems at our school.  I give permission for this student to
attend Dr. Howard Fuller Collegiate Academy’s 2021 Homecoming.

**Principal’s Signature_________________________________________

I give permission for my child to attend Dr. Howard Fuller Collegiate Academy’s 2021 Homecoming.

Guest Parent/Guradian Signature________________________________________________

Guest Parent/Guardian Contact Number_________________________________

**Embossed School Seal (REQUIRED) If faxed we will accept the school stamp

*All students must show a NEGATIVE COVID test before entry. Students can take a COVID test
at HFCA Friday from 3-6pmDec 10, 2021

*Students who smell of alcohol or marijuana will be denied entry.
NO ENTRY AFTER 8:15PM


